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Subject: Clarification Regarding Recent Rumors about FOB Hope and Veterans Village
 I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to address some recent rumors and misconceptions that have come to our attention concerning FOB Hope and our Veterans Village program. We believe it is essential to provide clarity and accurate information to ensure everyone is well-informed.
Lease for Veterans Village: Contrary to recent rumors, we want to emphasize that FOB Hope has not lost its lease for the Veterans Village. Our program is thriving, and we continue to provide critical support to homeless veterans in our community. We remain committed to this mission and will continue to do so for the foreseeable future.
Accusations of Stalking and Weapons Use: There have been allegations regarding stalking and the use of weapons within the Veterans Village. We take such matters very seriously. However, we want to assure you that we maintain strict policies against such behaviors. We have a clear and comprehensive code of conduct in place for all residents and staff, and we consistently work to ensure the safety and well-being of everyone in our community.
Alcohol and Drug Confiscation Procedures: FOB Hope has well-established policies and procedures for the confiscation of alcohol and drugs within the Veterans Village. Our primary concern is the health and safety of our residents, and we have systems in place to address any violations of our guidelines.
FOB Hope's Commitment and Capabilities: The concept of the Veterans Village is indeed an initiative created by FOB Hope, and we are proud of the impact it has had on the lives of homeless veterans in our region. We believe that our unique approach, driven by our dedicated team and volunteers, has contributed to the success of this program. We remain committed to delivering the highest quality care and support to our veterans.
Recently, there have been suggestions that an alternative operator should take over our Veterans Village. We firmly believe that the success of our program is a testament to our dedication and capabilities. We are open to collaboration and feedback from our partners in the homeless coalition and the broader community. Still, we believe the best outcome for our Veterans Village is to continue under the stewardship of FOB Hope, the organization that conceived and nurtured this invaluable resource.
We understand the importance of addressing concerns promptly and transparently. Our commitment to serving homeless veterans and fostering a safe and supportive environment remains unwavering.
If you have any questions, require further information, or would like to discuss these matters, please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly at mbrown@fobhope.org / 253-970-4431.
Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we work together to make a positive impact in the lives of veterans in our community.
Respectfully,


Monique Brown, USA (ret.)
Founder / Director, FOB Hope
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